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I strongly oppose this measure. I moved to Oregon 13 years ago from New York City, 

where the norm is waiting on long lines for hours on Election Day to vote. I’m so 

impressed with the way elections are run in Oregon. Giving voters time to make 

informed decisions. These measures are more GOP tactics to suppress votes. They 

want to make it more difficult for folks to vote. Please fight to save our current voting 

system. It’s imperative to preserve democracy.  


